
Hello year 5!  

 
How are you all? Hope you are having a good week and managing ok with your 
schoolwork. Hope you all had a nice Father’s Day too.  
 
We have had a good week. We’ve been busy again in all types of weather. Ava 
really enjoyed going on a nature walk and we tried to find colours along the way. 
We also found a rock in the park yesterday with “Hey Duggee” on it. She loved it 
so much that she brought it home and even fell asleep with it! I’m still trying to 
get her to understand that we need to re-hide it for other boys and girls!  
 

 
 
When we had the bad weather, it still didn’t stop us going out to play either. We 
had our brollies and wellies, so we were fine. Also, Amber has decided to sleep 
on Ava’s bed now, but this is how she sleeps!  

           



 
Hope you are all trying hard and trying your best. Only a few more weeks left of 
home schooling to go! Please make it count!  
 
Missing you all so much. Please keep sending your photos into info@st-jo-
st.dudley.sch.uk  I love reading your work and looking at your pictures. I will try 
and email you all back if I can!  
 
Have a great week,  
Mrs Hickman x 
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